
May Newsletter
It’s graduation month! Congratulations to all of our bright students! This newsletter will

highlight the graduation details, student of the month, and information about the end of the
semester!

SIXTH GRADE GRADUATING CLASS

Abby Phillips Jaclyn Hamby

Anna Thompson Markus Pillow

Bailey Critz Miller Bass

Barry Luts Nick Miller

Caroline Figgins Susan Abshier

Carlos McClintok Tristan Walker

Star of the Month: Graduation Details:
Abby Phillips! -Graduation will take place at the Fine Arts

Building May 18th at 7pm!
Finals: Caps and Gowns Available at the front
-We will have final assessment Office.
on the 11th of this month. -Practice will be May 6th right after
-Report cards will be available at School and pickup will begin at 4!
the conference on the 14th.
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